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COMMUNICARE BREATHING SPACE 

384. Hon NICK GOIRAN to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Prevention of 
Family and Domestic Violence: 

I refer to the government’s commitment to establish another Communicare Breathing Space. 

(1) On which dates has the minister met with Communicare to discuss this proposal? 

(2) Further to (1), where did these meetings take place and who attended these meetings? 

(3) Has a short list of locations been made? 

(4) If yes to (3), will the minister table a copy of the short list? 

(5) In which calendar month will the centre be operational? 

(6) How much additional funding has been set aside for this purpose? 
Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
(1)–(6) The McGowan Labor government made a strong commitment to the prevention of family and domestic 

violence during the election campaign. The government is focused on delivering its commitments and is 
currently working through the budget process to do so. 
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